
OPTA QUIZ NIGHT
SAVE THE DATE - FRIDAY 1st APRIL 2022

                
So, after an enforced hiatus, we’re back for one last Quiz Night! For those of you who are
new to Oathall, we ran the Quiz Night at Lindfield Primary for 9 years, before graduating
(with our children) to Oathall. This will be our fourth, and indeed  final, Quiz Night for
Oathall - as the kids move on, so must we.

Our aim has always been to provide a mix of the cerebral and the entertaining (with the
emphasis on the entertaining) and it has always been a great night out with friends, while
raising much-appreciated funds for our school. Fish and chips (or an alternative) are included
in your ticket price and we run a very reasonably priced bar stocked with wines, beers,
Prosecco and soft drinks.

Booking will be done via School Gateway from Wednesday 2nd March, and details of the
information required when booking will be sent out after half term. So, in the meantime,
please get your teams together (MAXIMUM NUMBER 6) and we look forward to seeing
you on April 1st! No, really; this is not an April Fool...

With kind regards

Hilary and Roger Lawrence
OPTA


